

Nurture Discover Achieve

4th March 2025



Dear Parents and Carers,

On Friday 21st March, EPCollier will join thousands of schools up and down the country and do something funny for money for Red Nose Day.

This year Comic Relief hits the big 4-0 and they're asking the nation to join the party and go big, give big and feel good! Because when we all do a little something funny for money, big beautiful change happens. A donation to Comic Relief this Red Nose Day will support projects that help children be happier, families stronger, women safer, communities prouder and millions of lives fairer.

To celebrate Red Nose Day this year we thought we would ask the pupils to wear red from head to toe or just wear some red accessories. We know there's a lot going on right now and for many people things are really tough. But if you can donate, every penny will add up to a life changing difference.

Because people matter. Everyone. Everywhere. Always.

If you would like to donate through the justgiving page please see the link below – https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rnd25-e-p-collier-primary-school

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Amanda Walcott- Barnett Deputy Headteacher